Hello Parents!
We are excited to begin this class in just a few weeks! Please read this email for
important information about the class.

Materials:

Students will need a charged laptop for class in order to participate in the class
activities. If your child doesn't already have a Roblox account, make sure to
create one for them prior to the first day of class.

All students should have their Roblox login and password written down- even if
it is autosaved on their computer! We want to make sure there are no issues
with them accessing the platform.

We will be at the Open House on July 31st- if your student is new to Trinity or
has never met us, this is a great chance for them to do so before the first day of
class! If not we will see them Monday August 5th.

Thanks!
Aaron & Thia



